
July 19th 1921.

My dear General,
I had hoped I might have had a chance of 

meeting you on your way through to the Universities 
Conference, but I have been so full of things that 
I did not get round to see you as I had hoped to in 
order to have a talk about future arrangements for 
getting young Canadian University men into the Colonial 
Service. I told Major Furse^""î/Eo has been at the 
Conference, to try and get in touch with you but 
apparently he had not managed to see anyone except 
Caldwell. I do hope before you go you and Sir 
R. Falconer will be able to see him and arrange 
something definite for the' future.

■ Meanwhile with regard to Mr. O'Meara 
about whom you wrote to me, I gather from t e Colonial


